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The current Parish Plan was published in 2004.  The 
information gathered has been used to inform Parish 
Council Policies and gave impetus to the formation of local 
interest groups such as WWG and WALGA.   
 

Much has changed during the intervening years, on a 
National and Global scale as well as much nearer to 
home.   
 
The move towards Localism has made it even more 
important for us to have an updated and expanded Parish 
Plan.  One that is holistic in scope and identifies the things 
that residents most value and wish to protect as well as 
aspects that we may wish to change or resist. 
 
The Steering Group has now compiled the questionnaire 
which will be distributed to every household in the parish 
during May.   
 
The answers and comments are entirely anonymous and 
will be collated as raw statistical data.  The anonymous 
data will be sent to all residents in the form of a report.   
 
Next steps will then include a Parish meeting later in the 
year when we hope you will come and continue the 
discussion of the points raised before the 2014 
Waldringfield Parish Plan is published.   
 


